
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

St. Mary’s Sport 

Newsletter 

Summer 2022 
What a great term for sports! We have had numerous sporting competitions, events and visitors in 

school this term. We have also celebrated the Commonwealth Games ’22! 

Sports 4 Champions  

St Mary's had an inspiring day meeting Jaydon Paddock, a 

Great British Gymnast. Jaydon spoke about his journey to 

success and the hard work and dedication it takes to 

become a world class athlete. We were even lucky enough 

for Jaydon to show us some skills in our assembly! 

Well done to all of the children who have took part today 

and especially to those who have raised funds for Sports 

for Champions and our school. 

 

Cricket 

Year 6 have played in a cricket 

tournament against 4 Newcastle 

schools. We came 3rd overall and 

played really well as a team! 



 

 

 

 

  

As part of the Commonwealth Games 22, we have been to Keele University to take part in different 

sports that will be taking place during the games. We have also seen the baton being passed through 

the university sports halls and met Perry, the commonwealth games mascot! 

 

  

Commonwealth Games 

16 Year 6 pupils took part in the #Gen22 programme provided by the Commonwealth Games. The 

children participated in games of kwik cricket and a penalty shootout at Stoke City's football 

dome. The day was organised brilliantly by 3 college students from Stoke on Trent College. All 

children received either a winning or runners up trophy, a medal for the penalty shootout and a 

free lunch! We even met Stoke City's very famous, Pottermiss.. Overall, a great day! 

KS2 children have participated in a dance workshop at the Belong Centre as the baton came 

through for the Commonwealth Games 2022! What an experience! Well done children! 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/gen22?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX44G_8bQzAkmid-n4SLbCD033cCh5hMFEXkh-s8UExZA5J9AfvgVe1Klae7m65NmA6pBupWT1xY1_1LXAFzC3tEckhJEv1DOq-0XFNDKtNOhFizzYrszzFhoI-rZvjIoy1eqnT2pNm8b5oCs-zBXOzCPb4FyxfXe6I9U97VDuJrQ&__tn__=*NK-R


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cross Country 

Congratulations to Victoria for competing in the county final for cross 

country at Keele University.  

Victoria has competed against schools across Newcastle this year and 

came 1st overall. She has now competed against over 80 Year 6 girls 

from across the whole of Staffordshire!  

Victoria came an extremely impressive 13th place! We are very proud 

of Victoria for her brilliant effort and wish her the best of success in 

her future sporting endeavours when she goes to high school next 

year! 

 

Sports Day 

Congratulations to all of St Mary's for taking part in their Sports Day. 

Each individual sports day had a position and here are the results for 

overall across the school! 

1st - St Mary 

2nd - St Francis 

3rd - St Cecilia 

4th - St Phocus 

Well done everyone! 

 

 


